
  

 
 

 Recruitment for the Group B post of Section Officer Grade – II (Admin. & Accounts) 

Advt. No. 09/2023-24 dt. 30.09.2023 

Reservation: UR - 02 

 
LIST OF REJECTED CANDIDATES 

 
 

S. 
No. 

Application 
number 

Name Reason for Rejection  

1 
SOG II/         
Adm & Acc-02 

PREM KUMAR A 
Not having  Prescribed  years of 
experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 years  

2 
SOG II/         
Adm & Acc-03 

PRASATH R N 
Not having  Prescribed  years of 
experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 years 

3 
SOG II/         
Adm & Acc-04 

JENI PRIYA 
Not having  Prescribed  years of 
experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 years 

4 
SOG II/        
 Adm & Acc-06 

GOMASA PRADEEP 
KUMAR 

Not having documents for  Prescribed  
years of experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 
years 

5 
SOG II/         
Adm & Acc-07 

MADHAVI C No experience as advertised 

6 
SOG II/         
Adm & Acc-09 

SIVAGAMI G No experience as advertised 

7 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-11 

SREEJA G No experience certificate produced 

8 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-12 

SUKUMAR SANTRA Age limit exceeded 

9 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-13 

ASWINKARTHIK S No experience as advertised 

10 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-14 

JAYALAKSHMI P No experience as advertised 

11 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-15 

ABDUL KADHAR M 
Not having  Prescribed  years of 
experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 years 

12 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-16 

DEBI PRASAD SAHOO No experience as advertised 

13 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-17 

SAMPATH KUMAR J No experience as advertised 

14 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-18 

ABHILASHA C U No experience as advertised 

15 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-19 

SUMITHRA No experience as advertised 

16 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-20 

HABITHABANU K No experience as advertised 

17 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc- 21 

MANOJ KUMAR SINGH 
Not having documents for  Prescribed  
years of experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 
years 

18 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-22 

RAMANI A No experience as advertised 

19 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-23 

CHELPURI RAJU No experience as advertised 
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S. 
No. 

Application 
number 

Name Reason for Rejection  

20 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-24 

ANITHA C 
 

Not having  Prescribed  years of 
experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 years 

21 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-25 

KARPAGAM G 
Not having  Prescribed  years of 
experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 years 

22 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-26 

SUMATHI R 
Not having  Prescribed  years of 
experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 years 

23 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-27 

VANITHA K No experience as advertised 

24 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-28 

PRIYA P No experience as advertised 

25 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-29 

KOTESHWAR MUKKERA 
Not having  Prescribed  years of 
experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 years 

26 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-30 

SARIKONDA REVATHI 
Not having documents for  Prescribed  
years of experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 
years 

27 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-31 

KRISHNAKUMARR N 

Incomplete application 
No Proof for Educational Qualification, 
Pay band and reference. 
Age limit exceeded 

28 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-32 

KAMANURI 
VIJAYALAKSHMI 

No experience as advertised 

29 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-33 

PRABHUDUTTA BISWAL No NOC produced 

30 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-34 

VIJAYALAKSHMI M No experience as advertised 

31 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-35 

SENTHIL KUMAR S 
Not having documents for  Prescribed  
years of experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 
years 

32 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-38  

BHARATHI KALAKOTA Age limit exceeded 

33 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-39 

MUDA.SHANKAR SWAMY No experience as advertised 

34 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-40 

SUSHMA A No experience as advertised 

35 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-41 

PRIYADHARSHINI R No experience as advertised 

36 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-42 

RADHIKA K No experience as advertised 

37 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-44 

KARTHI S No experience as advertised 

38 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-45 

KALAIARASI  A No experience as advertised 

39 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-46 

DIVYASREE N M No experience as advertised 

40 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-47 

DINESH KUMAR K No experience as advertised 

41 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-48 

RAJATHI E No experience as advertised 

42 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-49 

SOUNDARYA K No experience as advertised 
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Application 
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Name Reason for Rejection  

43 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-50 

SENTHAMARAI KANNAN J No experience as advertised 

44 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-51 

SARAVANAMALAR S 
Age limit exceeded 
No experience as advertised 

45 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-52 

DINESHKUMAR N No experience as advertised 

46 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-53 

RAJINIKANTH N 
Not having  Prescribed  years of 
experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 years 

47 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-55 

ALDRIN MISHAEL A No experience as advertised 

48 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-57 

BALAJI R No experience as advertised 

49 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-58 

KULDEEP SINGH 
Not having documents for  Prescribed  
years of experience at  Pay level 5 for 6 
years 

50 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-59 

BALAJI B No experience as advertised 

51 
SOG II/        
Adm& Acc-60 

AYYAPPA No experience as advertised 

52 
SOG II/        
Adm & Acc-61 

KIRAN NAYAK No experience as advertised 

 
Note : In case of any discrepancy , submit your Queries to our E-mail Id : nitttrcadmin@nitttrc.edu.in  

not later than 02-02-2024. 
 

-sd- 

    DIRECTOR 

 

 

 


